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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To celebrate our work on British Values this year, on Friday 10th June, we will be holding The 

Montpelier Respect Festival. This event will enable the children to explore what it means to be 

British through creative activities. It will culminate in a live broadcast celebrating Her Majesty 

the Queen’s 90th birthday. This exciting opportunity will allow us to be a part of a live link-up with 

schools across the Commonwealth.   

Prior to the broadcast, the children will celebrate this special event with a royal tea party. We 

will therefore request that children could bring a small item of food for example, cupcakes, buns 

or sandwiches to share within their class. Details of what to bring will follow after discussion in 

class. The children can also wear red, white and blue mufti to add to the patriotic feel!  

 

In the morning, we would also like to welcome any parents or carers who would be happy to share 

their multicultural heritage with their child’s class. This could include sharing photographs, 

traditional dress, food, music, stories, dances, customs, faith etc.  

If you would like to get involved, please let your child’s class teacher know.  

From 3:15pm-3:45pm, we would like to invite parents/carers into school to view the children’s work 

from the day in their class.  

 

We look forward to celebrating our Montpelier Respect Festival and hope you can join with us in 

this exciting event. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Gavan and Mrs Dyer 

 

  


